
Municipality of Lakeshore  
 

 

Date:  October 24, 2023 
From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 
To:  Ian Search, Planner 2 
Re:  ZBA-11-2023 – 3776 Comber Sideroad  
   Municipality of Lakeshore 

 
The request for comment was received from Lakeshore’s Planning Division on October 19, 2023, 
and have outlined our comments below: 
 
1. Consultation with the County of Essex is required regarding any County approval/permits for 

any new entrances (including farm access) pertaining to the retained farmland.  

2. The Drainage Division will require a drain apportionment for this application. 

 
 
 
___________________________ 
Marco Villella, P. Eng. 
Division Leader – Engineering and Infrastructure  


